
UPDATE: ABOUT YOUR MACINTOSH LC II

Logic Board Upgrade

Your computer has been upgraded to the Macintosh LC II. It is recommended that you use 
version 7.0.1 of system software, provided with your upgrade kit. Information about using 
version 7.0.1 is described in the manuals that came with the upgrade kit. If you are 
currently running version 6.0.8 and do not wish to upgrade your system software, keep the 
manuals that came with your computer. (It is not recommended, however, that you use 
versions 6.0.7 or 7.0. Your Macintosh LC II may experience problems.)

This update describes only those hardware changes to your LC that result from your 
upgrade.

Processor

- MC68030, 32-bit architecture, 15.6672 megahertz (MHz) clock frequency  (includes 
built-in memory management unit), provides internal connector for an optional 
floating-point unit (FPU)

!!  WARNING:  If you have an FPU on the main logic board of your LC II, do not install an 
expansion card that also contains one. If you have two FPUs, your LC II may not work 
properly. !!


